
 

 

To: General Secretaries of the National Member Societies 

Cc: Delegates of the National Member Societies 

 

 

 

 

Zurich, 06 May 2010 

 

 

 

 

Individual membership 

 

 

Dear General Secretaries, 

 

As you know EFORT is launching an official Journal "European Orthopaedics and 

Traumatology" (springerlink.com/content/1867-4569) during the Madrid meeting. For this 

reason we need to identify the individual members to have access to a password that will 

allow the member to enter the close section of the EFORT portal with free access to the 

Journal and all other information and in the future e-learning tools. 

 

Since EFORT is a Federation of National Associations, the members are the National 

Associations. For this reason every individual member that would require to have access to 

the close section of the EFORT portal will be attributed a password if the individual will be a 

member of the own National Association. I hope this will satisfy your Association 

requirements. 

 

This is for your information at the moment and the topic will be discussed further at the 

next General Assembly on 01 June 2010 in Madrid. 

 

Please feel free to contact me, if you need further clarification. 

 

I hope to see you in Madrid. 

 

Sincerely yours,      

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Manuel Cassiano Neves 
EFORT Secretary General 
manuel.cassianoneves@efort.org 
Tel. +351 91 728 9106 


